
              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                       

Year 1  

 

This half term we will focus on place 

value within 50. We will be counting by 

making groups of 10, finding 1 more and 

1 less within 50 and using number lines 

to 50.  

We will then focus on length and height.  

We will be measuring the length and 

height of different objects using 

centimetres. Towards the end of the half 

term we will look at mass and volume.  

 

In RE this half term we 

will be learning all about 

Islam and what it 

means to be Muslim.  

We will learn about the 

Qur’an, prayer and how 

babies are welcomed 

into the world.  

This half-term  

we are reading:  

This half term we will reading the books 
Lost and Found and Yeti and the Bird. 
We will be focussing on: 
 

- Using adjectives 
- Paragraphs 
- Punctuation including capital 

letters, full stops, exclamation 
marks, finger spaces and question 
marks. 

- Writing for a range of purposes 

Maths 

English 

RE Science History  

This half term we 

are learning about 

animals. 

During our science 

lessons we will 

name a variety of 

animals and learn 

what they eat and 

how they look. 

In history this half 

term we are 

learning all about 

castles.  

We will be looking 

at the features of 

castles and will look 

at some of the most 

famous and 

significant Kings and 

Queens of England. 

 

In art we will be 

exploring primary 

and secondary 

colours. 

In PE this half term we 

are developing our 

athletics skills which will 

support our preparation 

for Sports Day. 

In music we will copy and 

repeat patterns and create our 

own music. 

 

Art  

In computing this half term, 
we will be learning to 
programme a floor robot. 

Computing 

Music 

PE 

Summer 1  


